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16th October 2018 
 

TO:  PARENTS/CARERS OF PUPILS IN NURSERY AND RECEPTION CLASSES 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Annwyl Rhieni 
 

We would like to invite all our Nursery and Reception parents in for coffee/tea on Wednesday, 7th November.  On the 

day, as well as some delicious refreshments, Mrs Howells and Mrs Coombs will be available to discuss any issues, 

concerns or questions you may have since your child has started with us in Nursery or Reception!  It will be an 

opportunity for you to share your feelings with other parents and staff about how your child is settling in and how 

we, as a school, can help the process. 
 

Mrs Howells will talk about how you can help your child with their reading and writing and show you some examples 

of what we do and how we start your children off on their important journey to becoming confident readers and 

writers. 
 

The sessions will be held in the school hall at 9.15 am and 1.45 pm, so please feel free to come along to whichever one 

suits you best - and I promise the atmosphere will be very relaxed!  Please try and make it, if only for a coffee and a 

piece of cake!  We look forward to meeting with you all on the Wednesday, 7th!  Please fill in the reply slip (below) 

and return to the school office by Thursday, 25th October.   

 

Parents of pupils in Green Class will also have the opportunity to meet the teacher covering Mrs James’ maternity 

leave. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Jane Howells 

ACTING HEADTEACHER 
 

����------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

 

NURSERY/RECEPTION PARENTS COFFEE MORNING/AFTERNOON – WEDNESDAY, 7TH NOVEMBER 
 

 

Your Name:  ___________________________________________   

 

Your Child’s Name:  ________________________________      Your Child’s Class:  ___________________________________ 

 

I will be attending the coffee morning at 9.15am   □ 

 

I will be attending the coffee afternoon at 1.45pm   □ 

 

I am unable to attend either session    □  

 

 

Please return completed slips to the 

school office by Thursday, 25th October.  

Thank you. 


